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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/219 
 
Subject: Bleed kits for Bristol and Somerset 

I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

This is an area fraught with issues and as the local and national 
ambulance services currently have no ability to activate these 
kits, and that there is no agreed standard for these, may I ask a 
couple of questions? The ICB does not hold this information.  

We advise you to redirect your request to NHS England and Avon 
and Somerset Police. 

england.foi@nhs.net 

https://www.avonandsomerset.police.uk/about/freedom-of-
information/freedom-of-information-foi-request/ 

1. What was your clinical rationale for endorsing these kits? 

2. Have you reviewed the kits contents and considered their 
use by the untrained public? 

3. Do you have appropriate PTSD and clinical backup for 
the rescuers/members of the public? 
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4. Has you or NHS Standards agreed to allow the use of the 
NHS logo on a commercial cabinet? 

5. What clinical training is being offered to the public in 
areas of these kits? 

6. Have you the agreement of the ambulance services to 
install? 

7. Who is paying for this? 

8. Does the supplier have a clinical background? 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 21 September 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


